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PALERANG & GOULBURN MULWAREE COUNCILS − PART 3A MAJOR PROJECT
10/09150−2 − MR268 BUNGENDORE − CAPITAL ll WIND FARM ENVIRONMENTAL
ASSESSMENT EXHIBITION (MP 10.0135)

Dear Sir/Madam

Reference is made to your letter dated 9 December 2010 regarding the subject major project
application forwarded to the Roads and Traffic Authority (RTA) for consideration.

The RTA has reviewed the submitted information and the RTA cannot make an informed comment on
the subject proposal. To assess the subject development the following information is required:

Daily and peak hour traffic volumes and break down of vehicle type predicted to be turning
right from Tarago/Bungendore Road into Currandooley Road and into Taylors Creek Road as
a result of the Capital Wind Farm Il proposed development, during the 12 − 18 month
construction phase.

• Daily and peak hour traffic volumes predicted to access the track to the substation site from
Bungendore Road during the 12 − 18 month construction phase.

The RTA will reconsider the application once the above issues are addressed to its satisfaction. If you
have any questions please contact Andrea Boes on 4221 277l.

Yours faithfully

Trish McClure
Manager, Road Safety and Traffic Management
Southern Operations and Engineering Services

Cc General Manager, Palerang Council (via email)
General Manager, Goulburn Mulwaree Council (via email)
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